Photographs of the posters
announcing the special meeting
of the Philadelphia Historical
Commission on July 24, 2020 to
review the application for the
Christopher Columbus Statue.
Installed by L&l at Marconi Plaza
on July 16, 2020.



NOTICE OF APPLICATION
CHRISTOPHER COLUMBUS STATUE

The Philadelphia Histonical Commission is the City of Philadelphia’s
historic preservation agency. The Historical Commission will hold a
special meeting on Friday, July 24 at 9:00 a.m. to consider an
application submitted by the Administration of Mayor James F.
Kenney to remove the Christopher Columbus Statue from Marconi
Plaza.

Owing to the pandemic, the meeting will be held virtually using
Zoom Webinar videoconferencing technology. The public is invited
to attend the meeting and comment on the application. The
application materials are available on the Historical Commission’s

website at www_phila_gov/historical.

The public may participate in the meeiing in three ways: live with a
computer, tablet, or smariphone; live with a telephone; and in

advance by email.

1. To join with a device, go to this website on July 24.
Website: hiips://bit lv/phcjuly24
Password: 306307

2.To join with a telephone, call this number on July 24.
Telephone Number: 1 646 876 9923
Webinar ID: 867 1179 1851
Password: 306307

3. To email comments, send them to preservation@phila.gov.

Mo person shall remove this notice until the review is complete or
the owner has withdrawn the application in writing.

Fhiladelphia Historical Commission
City of Philadelphia
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